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Kroger Rewards for Grosse Pointe Historical Society

The Kroger Corporation has a program that allows members of 501(c)(3) non-profit
organizations such as the Grosse Pointe Historical Society (GPHS), to earn cash awards for their
organization.

Members must have a Kroger Plus card and register it on the Kroger website and designate the
GPHS as their recipient organization. After the card is registered and used to purchase most
Kroger items, Kroger will donate a percentage of the purchase price to the GPHS. About 10
days after your card is registered, anytime you use your Kroger card for a purchase your receipt
will show the amount Kroger is donating to GPHS because of your purchase. This donation is at
no cost to you, the purchaser. While the donation percentage may seem small, if enough
people sign up for this program the GPHS could significantly benefit. Please follow the
directions below to help the GPHS.

First, you must have a Kroger card with a legible account number. If you do not have a Kroger
card, you can get one at the service desk of any Kroger store. If your account number is no
longer visible or you’ve been using your phone number instead of your card when shopping,
you can call Kroger at 877-576-7587 to get your account number.

Second, log on to www.krogercommunityrewards.com If you've never created a Kroger
Rewards Account before, you must click on “Sign Up Today” in the “New Customer?” box. Then
follow the instructions to enter your email address, create a password, enter your zip code, and
select your favorite Kroger store. You will get a message to check your email inbox and click

on the link within the body of the email.

Third, once you have a password, My Account and enter your email address and password.
Then click on Edit Kroger Community Rewards, enter your Kroger Plus Card account number,
and enter the Non-Profit Organization (NPO) number of the GPHS - 15982. If this is all done
correctly, you should see GPHS’s name on the right side of the page.

Please remember to use your Kroger Plus card or your phone number every time you shop at
Kroger to earn rewards for the GPHS.



